

Infant, Toddler, Preschool, & School Age Programs January 2022 "NEW YEAR EDITION" Newsletter

Our Tax ID # for your records: 22-2157202

In This Newsletter...

- Happy New Year
- Preschool Advantage
- Parent Education & Empowerment Program
- Special Parent Program/Presentation
- Friendly Reminders



From our Center Family to Yours ... Best Wishes for a Happy & Healthy 2022!



Our Center partners with Preschool
Advantage, an organization that funds 3 half
days of preschool during the school year!
If you are interested in finding out more,
please visit their website at
www.preschooladvantage.org.



SIGN UP for our **FREE** 12-week (virtual option available) Community-Based Parent Empowerment & Education Program. Our next English & Spanish sessions start on or about <u>February 24th.</u>
Sign up with Gail or Bea TODAY!

Spots fill up quickly

Important Parent Program Via Zoom

We would like to invite you to join our Preschool Teachers and Gail for a program/presentation on Thursday, January 27th from 6:00 – 7:00 P.M. on "Supporting Pro-Social Behavior and Skills".

We will share information on a special initiative in which we are participating and how we are implementing a wide variety of pro-social supports as a priority focus in our classrooms. Each Teacher and Gail will share strategies and provide an opportunity to gain some ideas that can be used at home as well as to ask questions. Building on strengths and helping children recognize the value of "being kind" to others is a major goal; we know that the foundation of all learning is social and emotional development.

The Zoom invitation will be sent to you later this month. We hope to see you there!



- 1. PER YOUR CONTRACT, tuition is due IN FULL every Friday for the upcoming week. EZ-EFT (Auto Pay) is our preferred method of payment.
- 2. Your tuition is based on enrollment, so please remember that you are still responsible for tuition even if your child is sick/absent for any reason.
- 3. Children need to have a mask every day. Also, parents need to wear one at drop off and pick up.
- 4. Any schedule changes require a 3 week notice in writing.